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All our Year 4 children took part in a 
writing competition, and we are 
delighted to share that many of them 
have been selected to have their stories 
published in a book! This is a fantastic 
achievement, and we couldn't be 
prouder of our talented young writers. 
Well Done to everyone in Goodall and 
Carson class—your creativity and hard 
work have truly shone through!

Curriculum update

Edison Primary proudly took part in NSPCC Number 
Day, celebrating our love for maths in a fun and 
exciting way! The day was a huge success, with 
children making a fantastic effort to dress up for 
digits and fully immerse themselves in the joy of 
numbers. Our wonderful teachers made the day even 
more special by organising interactive activities, 
including quizzes, games, and challenges that brought 
maths to life. A huge thank you to our amazing 
parents for their generous donations in support of 
NSPCC—your kindness is helping to make a real 
difference! 
We managed to raise a total of £147.69. Thank you!

We are thrilled to announce that Edison 
Primary took part in a General 
Knowledge quiz competition on 
Thursday 6th February, and we are proud 
to share that we placed first! Our finalists, 
representing Year 3 to Year 6, were 
selected based on their performance in the 
class quiz competition and went on to excel 
in the main event, earning their spot in the 
finals at Oxford University. This is an 
incredible achievement, and we couldn't be 
prouder of all our participants. 
Congratulations to our brilliant finalists!

Our Year 5 pupils recently visited the 
Gurdwara in Southall, where they had a 
truly enriching experience. Upon arrival, 
they covered their heads and removed 
their shoes as a sign of respect. Inside, 
they were captivated by the beautiful 
kirtan (spiritual hymns) and took time 
to reflect in the peaceful prayer hall.
One highlight was the langar, a delicious 
meal served to all visitors, which 
learners found both humbling and 
inspiring. They enjoyed learning about 
Sikh values of equality and selfless 
service. Many described the visit as eye-
opening and said they appreciated the 
warm welcome and sense of community.
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Message from Hounslow Immunisation Team
FLU CATCH UP CLINICS
FOR CHILDREN IN RECEPTION TO YEAR 11 And Years 12-13 In Special 
Schools
f your child has still not received their Flu Vaccination, please click onto the 
following link to book them into a local clinic.

https://nwl.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/book

Catch-up clinics dates are:
Stockley Park Community Clinic
6-9 The Square, Stockley Park
Uxbridge, UB11 1FW
(Free Parking available, pls give your car Reg at reception)
• Tuesday 11th February 2025- 2.30pm-5.00pm
• Tuesday 18th February 2025- 10.00am-2.00pm
• Wednesday 19th February 2025- 10.00am-2.00pm
Crown Street Surgery
2 Lombard Court W3 8SA
• Wednesday 5th February 2025 2.30pm-5.00pm
• Monday 17th February 2025 9.30pm-2.15pm

We would like to thank all the parents who attended the 
Year 6 SATs meeting and the Year 4 MTC meeting. We hope 
you found these sessions insightful and that the teachers 
provided useful strategies to support your child’s learning. 
Your involvement means so much, and we truly appreciate 
your partnership in helping every child succeed. Thank you 
for your support!

Event Date Time Year Group Online or In 
Person

Phonics 
Parent 
Workshop

Thursday 
27th 
February

9:00- 
10:00am

Reception 
and Year 1

In person- 
please enter via 
small hall

Year 3 Easter 
Arts Parent 
Afternoon

Thursday 
27th March 

2:30- 3:30pm Year 3 In person- 
please enter via 
small hall

Y4 Easter Arts
Parent 
Afternoon

Tuesday 1st 
April 

2:30- 3:30pm Year 4 In person- 
please enter via 
small hall

Year 2 had an exciting day celebrating 
Florence Nightingale Day on Monday 3rd 
February 2025. The children came to school 
dressed up as soldiers and nurses and took 
part in a Drama Hut workshop where 
children learnt a plethora of facts about 
Florence Nightingale and her importance 
during the Crimean War at Scutari Hospital 
in 1854. The children also created their own 
3D lanterns where Florence was famously 
known as ‘The Lady with the Lamp’. Thank 
you to our Year 2 pupils for your hard work 
and engagement!

https://nwl.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/book


Going Over and Above
We continue to have high expectations 
for our pupils, playing close attention to 
how we can Use Zones of Regulation 

to help us

Our pupils were celebrated in our weekly 
Celebration HT assembly for their 

ongoing commitment and efforts to 
adhering to four school principles: 
Ready, Respectful, Safe and Kind.

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 3rd February

Attendance Winners for week 
beginning Monday 10th February

Class Name of the pupil

Bell Keylyn Cyrus

Newton Aevum Grewal

Watson Arissa Malda 

Franklin Cairo Dapaah

Pasteur Zara Ali

Fleming Eesah Mehmood

Curie Samarth Gaba

Faraday Yasmin Sheikh

Carson Dev Mistry 

Goodall Nivin Vinoth

Armstrong Leo Tyczynski Marwah 

Jemison Viraaj Singh 

Hawking Anastasiia Hnatinska

Einstein Cody Gassie-Williams
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It was a joy to be joined for 
Word Millionaire Lunch by 
Harkirat from Einstein Class 
and Kavin from Jemison 
Class.

What an amazing 
achievement to have read 1 
million words or more.

Congratulations to you 
both!

Registration Form Present

YR Bell 99.0%

Y6 Hawking 98.9%

Y5 Armstrong 97.9%

Y4 Carson 97.8%

Y4 Goodall 96.7%

Y6 Einstein 96.6%

Y2 Pasteur 96.5%

Y1 Watson 96.3%

Y2 Fleming 96.1%

Y3 Faraday 93.5%

Y1 Franklin 91.0%

Y5 Jemison 90.7%

Y3 Curie 89.5%

YR Newton 88.6%

Registration Form Present 

YR Newton 98.1%

Y6 Hawking 97.1%

Y4 Goodall 95.3%

YR Bell 95.2%

Y4 Carson 95.0%

Y5 Armstrong 93.8%

Y2 Fleming 93.1%

Y2 Pasteur 93.1%

Y3 Curie 92.6%

Y6 Einstein 91.0%

Y1 Franklin 90.0%

Y5 Jemison 89.0%

Y1 Watson 88.7%

Y3 Faraday 86.3%
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